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Derek L Dickson <dblprops@aol.com>
Sunday, January 24, 2010 5:23 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

To Whom It My Concern,

In regards to the proposed leverage limitation (RIN 3038-AC61), this would
make it nearly impossible for people with minimal capital to participate
in the Forex market. I believe this to be an unfair and discriminatory limitation
that would take away opportunity for many investors.

Thank You,

Derek L Dickson


